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5 December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Students in Years 7, 8 and 9 will be completing a Science examination during one of their usual 

Science lessons between Wednesday 13 December and Monday 18 December. Separate 

arrangements will be made for students in Mrs. Goodwins’ classes.  

These examinations will comprise of short answer questions testing their knowledge and application 

of topics covered so far, this academic year. The students will be informed of the precise date of 

their examination by their Science teacher. 

The topics that will be covered by the examinations are as follows: 

Year 7 

Topic 7E - Mixtures and Separation 

Topic 7G - The Particle Model 

Topic 7I - Energy 

 

Year 8 

Topic 8A - Food and Nutrition 

Topic 8B - Plants and their Reproduction 

Topic 8E - Combustion 

 

Year 9 

Topic 9A - Genetics and Evolution 

Topic 9B - Plant Growth 

Topic 9E - Making Materials 

 

Knowledge Maps are attached; they have also been added to the homework set on Arbor. Students 

should use these as the starting point for their revision. Additional revision can be accessed through 

classes on Seneca (use the topic list above as a guide for this).  

These examinations will allow the students to practice revision skills and examination technique. As 

well as being an assessment point to enable us to track student progress. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss E Duncan 

Teach of Science 
 

 

 

 


